
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Wisconsin Housing and Economic Development Authority (“WHEDA”) has posted the 
proposed 2025 5-Year and Annual Plan ("Plan") on our website, www.wheda.com, and the 
documents that we submit to HUD pursuant to Title 24 Code of Federal Regulations Part 903 
(together, the “Posted Documents”): our PHA 5-Year and Annual Plans for previous years, 
together with all applicable supplemental materials, and our current Administrative Plan.  The 
proposed 2025 Plan and the Posted Documents are normally available for public inspection at 
our Madison office during regular business hours and available on www.wheda.com.  
 
WHEDA will host a virtual public hearing from 9:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. on Thursday, March 6, 
2025, during which some of our staff members will be available to discuss the Plan and Posted 
Documents and receive comments.  Each person, other than WHEDA staff, may speak for up to 
two minutes.  Written comments may be sent via email (rab@wheda.com) or postal mail (attn: 

HCV, PO Box 1728, Madison WI 53701-1728) and must be received no later than 5:00 pm on 
Friday, February 28, 2025. Anyone wishing to attend the virtual Public Hearing and Annual 
Meeting must contact WHEDA by 2:00 P.M. on Friday, February 28, 2025 and provide a 
telephone number or e-mail address for call-in information. 
 
The Resident Advisory Board Annual Meeting will take place immediately following the Public 
Hearing from 9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., during which some of our staff members will be available 
to discuss the general administration of WHEDA’s Housing Choice Voucher program. 
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